
 

 
To the best of our knowledge, Lawrence Doors products do not contain any “3TG” conflict minerals 
originating in the DRC region as designated in the US Conflict Minerals Law (Dodd-Frank Act), nor are they 
produced using scrap or recycled sources from that region. 
 
When it is likely that materials or components of our products could contain conflict minerals, we 
periodically request verification from vendors to confirm that they are providing us with materials and 
components that are free of conflict minerals. 
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